

MEMBER OF

Indoor

Quality
ASSOCIATION

pfc industrial hygiene consulting p. o. box 383 ◆ oakley, ca 94561 ph.: 707.235.0475 ◆ fax: 925.625.1491 pfcih@earthlink.net www.pfcihconsulting.com

indoor air quality/mold asbestos/lead							
 comprehensive industrial hygiene training services 							
Facsimile Transmission							
То:	Fax:	Phone:					
Dr. Christopher Farnitano, Health Officer, Heath Services, Contra Costa	925-957-2651	925-957-2679					
From:	Fax:	Phone:					
Peter F. Connell	925.625.1491	707.235.0475					
Original will: XXX Not Follow Follow by U.S. Mail Follow by Carrier: Number of Pages (Including Cover): 7 Comments:							
Dear Dr. Farnitano, I previously sent you information regarding the science regarding the public wearing masks. Today I am copying you on a communication I sent to Governor Newsom's office. I do hope that you considered the information sent last month, and that you will take especially the first half of the attached letter into consideration. I wish you the best.							

Sincerely,

Peter F. Connell, MAT, CAC, CDPH I/A

Principal Scientist

Thursday, May 21, 2020

Last Transmission PAGE. 1/ 1

May.21.2020 05:48 PM

Name : Peter Connell

Tel : 925 625 2667

Date Time Type ID Duration Pages Result

May.21 05:44PM Send 957-2651 03:56 7 OK



pfc industrial hygiene consulting p. o. box 383 ♦ oakley, ca 94561 ph.: 707.235.0475 ♦ fax: 925.625.1491 pfcih@earthlink.net

industrial hygiene consulting		ng	pfcih@earthlink.net www.pfcihconsulting.com				
•	healthcare infectious disease co- indoor air quality/mold asbestos/lead comprehensive industrial hygien training services		on				
Facsimile Transmission							
	To:		Fax:	Pho	Phone:		
The second secon	Governor Gavin Newsom Cc: Devon Gray, Special Advisor		916-558-316	00	916-445-2841		
From:		Fax:	Mot	oile Phone:			
Campion contract	Peter F. Connell		925.625.149)1	707.235.0475		
Regarding: COVID-19 and Church Openings Original will: Not Follow XXX Follow by U.S. Mail Follow by Carrier:							
	Number of Pages (Including Cover): 7						

Comments:

MEMBER OF

Indoor

Quality

Dear Governor Newsom,

As you are likely aware, there are a number of Pastors from across California who are intending to protest this coming Saturday at the Capitol, and some of whom are planning on opening in defiance of your order on May 31st. The attached letter has some information that you may find useful in dealing with the matter. I am both a scientist who has consulted to healthcare on the control and prevention of infectious disease, and I am a pastor of a small church.

In the attached letter I am bringing some data to your attention (especially the first half of the letter) that may help you see a way to meet some of these expectations while maintaining a commitment to the health and safety of the public. I am hoping you will be able to read the following letter before Saturday's planned protest, and certainly before the 31st. I hope it is a help. Feel free to reach out to me if you would like more resources.

Best Regards,

Peter F. Connell, MAT, CAC, CDPH I/A

Principal Scientist

Thursday, May 21, 2020

Last Transmission

PAGE. 1/ 1

May.21.2020 05:20 PM

Name : Peter Connell

Tel : 925 625 2667

Date Time Type

ID

Duration Pages Result

May.21 05:17PM Send 1-916-558-3160

03:00 7

OK